LSLCA Tennis Committee Meeting

July 15, 2009

Members Present:
Cathy Klepser, Rich Meyer, Pat Hacker, Laura Auger, Dawn Burns, Samantha Potter, Cliff Hill (CA Board Liaison)

The July meeting was called to order by President Cathy Klepser at 7:10 p.m.  This meeting was postponed a week from our regularly scheduled meeting date.   Minutes from the June meeting were read and approved as read.  Cathy gave the treasurer's report for Lisa and informed us that we have a balance of $4,381.47 in the treasury.

Old Business:

The Juniors have their annual doubles tourney coming up this Friday, July 17.

Remaining adult tourneys are:   Mens/Womens Doubles (7/18), Ladies Round Robin (7/29), Singles Round Robin (8/1),  Labor Day Compass Draw (9/5), 55 & Better Social Tourney, Whitmoor Challenge (10/3), and the Fall Party at WJC (11/7).   

Rich Meyer asked for a volunteer to help him with the Doubles Tourney and Samantha volunteered.  It was decided to postpone the tourney until August 15th.  We still need a director for the Singles Round Robin.

Pat reported that she submitted a maintenance schedule to Ron Wilson and shared Ron's reply.  Cliff announced that Ron was planning to attend the previous week's Committee meeting, but when the meeting was postponed until this week, he could not attend to discuss this subject.  Pat will ask Ron to attend the August meeting.

New Business:

It was decided to put out a second newsletter to update the membership.  Laura will organize this project.  Rich will print it and distribute to the membership.

Cathy presented the CA Capitol Projects Campaign and encouraged everyone to attend one of the sessions being held at Chapel on the Lake Church.

The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 12th, at 7:00 p.m. at the C.A.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pat Hacker, Sec'y
